
ROTARY LAND OF LINCOLN PRESIDENT-ELECT TRAINING 
EFFINGHAM, IL MARCH 21-22, 2020 

MORE INFORM ATION TO I  NCLUDE HOTELS AT WWW.LOLPETS.ORG 

The purpose of the presidents-elect training seminar (PETS) is to develop 
club presidents who have the necessary skills, knowledge, and motivation to 
lead an effective club. Club Presidents-Nominees have a special session as 
well and are encouraged to attend.  AGs should plan to attend entire PE 
training sessions with special additional training for you on March 20. 

Helping you achieve 
your club goals 

"As President, I plan to 
highlight the best Rotary has 
to offer where people of all 
backgrounds can see 
themselves reflected in our 
service and impact.”

Some say that being Club President is the best job in 
Rotary.  Whether it’s your first time or if you have 
served as Club President in the past the experience is a 
memorable one.  As Club President, you will be the 
“key”.  The key who leads the club's activities, projects, 
grants, membership etc.  Even though it sounds a bit 
daunting, the opportunity to create a lasting effect on 
your community and in places around the world is a 
special one.  Your year will be one where you will lead 
while enjoying fellowship and having fun.  It’s been said 
that “If it’s not FUN, it’s not Rotary”. 
. 

Assignment 3 – Rotary Club Central Resources 
Each newsletter will contain one brief assignment for the presidents-elect. These are designed to introduce you to the 
course topics so you will be prepared to optimize your training at PETS. All courses are on the Rotary Learning 
Center found at www.rotary.org > MyRotary > Learning and Reference > Learning Center > Rotary Club Central 
Resources

Please submit your completed course certificate to your District Governor Elect 
No later than 02/1/2020 
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Register NOW by clicking on the Wheel 

All assignments will be on My Rotary.  If you haven’t 
registered an account you should at 
www.rotary.org/myrotary 

This course will help you set goals, monitor progress and view 
reports

http://www.rotary.org/
http://www.rotary.org/
http://lolpets.org/Register-Now.php


WHY SHOULD YOU ATTEND PRESIDENT-ELECT TRAINING FOR ROTARY? 

General Chair, 2020 Vice Chair, 2021 

Larry Howell, PDG Shari Sherman, PDG 
District 6490 District 6580 
913-634-9121 812-483-7637
larryjh0902@yahoo.com ssherman6580@gmail.com

DGE Michael Step 6490      DGE Lorraine Cavataio 6510   DGE Joseph Collings 6560      DGE Jessika Hane 6580 
michaelstep1953@gmail.com     lcavataio@sandbergphoenix.com     jcollings@fergusonlumber.com     jhane@oliverwinery.com 

Register NOW by clicking on the 
Wheel 

 

PETS is a great experience that leaves many President 
Elects (PE’s) supercharged for their year. It’s an 
experience that mandates participation and like
most things in life, you get out of it what you put into it. 
PE’s have the chance to interact, get to know, and learn 
from their Peers from similar sized clubs about best 
practices, what works for them and what doesn’t, and 
what ideas they have tried. It’s a full 2-days of activities, 
a bit of fun, a touch of fellowship, good food, and a nice 
facility to accommodate the PE’s generous gift of their 
time. It’s well worth attending and PE’s usually come 
away with pages of notes, ideas, and new 
acquaintances & friendships that will make their year 
even more productive and fun. Your Club has paid for 
your PE to attend, so why not go? Even “recycled” Club 
Presidents can benefit from attending as Rotary 
continues to evolve and PETS continues to improve each 
year.

"PETS is a must attend event! I found the
experience inspiring and uplifting. It pro-vided
me with an abundance of ideas that I took back to
my club. In addition, I met my DGE Julie Dobski
who took me under her wing and has been an
amazing mentor. I would recommend PETS as an
excellent avenue to gather ideas and make
connections."

"PETS provided me an opportunity to interact with
other Presidents from my year, Presidents in our
District and from other Districts. These
connections proved so valuable throughout my
Presidency. In addition, the technical knowledge
on topics from Polio. Membership and Grants
proved equally as valuable"

mailto:larryjh0902@yahoo.com
mailto:larryjh0902@yahoo.com
mailto:ssherman6580@gmail.com
mailto:ssherman6580@gmail.com
mailto:michaelstep1953@gmail.com
mailto:michaelstep1953@gmail.com
mailto:lcavataio@sandbergphoenix.com
mailto:lcavataio@sandbergphoenix.com
mailto:jcollings@fergusonlumber.com
mailto:jcollings@fergusonlumber.com
mailto:jhane@oliverwinery.com
mailto:jhane@oliverwinery.com
http://lolpets.org/Register-Now.php

	General Chair, 2020   Vice Chair, 2021
	General Chair, 2020   Vice Chair, 2021



